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IOWA AIRSTREAM CLUB 

OFFICERS 
• President, John Heckman 
 319-240-4880 

• 1st V.P, Tom Herron 
           515-988-4950 

• 2nd V.P., Norm Van Klompenburg 
  641-791-9547 

• Rec. Secretary, Shirley Herron 
  515-556-9339 

• Corr. Secy., Carol Heckman 
         319-429-8716 

• Treasurer, Deb Ford 
         309-781-4057 

• One-yr. Dir., Pat Dellamuth 
          319-330-2899 

• One-yr. Dir., Chuck Helle 
          319-270-1189 

• Two-yr. Dir.,Kathy Allen  
          515-473-0256 

• Two-yr. Dir., Deb Blaha 
  319-821-3310 
•     Immed. Past Pres., Tom Herron 
          515-988-4950 

2020 VISION  
Summer is officially here, my calendar 

says, and we are s�ll playing the game of 

social distancing.  Carol and I are well, so 

far, and so are most of our family.  Recent-

ly, Carol lost her older brother, Harry, due 

to lung cancer.  We were able to visit him 

last as we traveled to Salem, OR in 2018.  

We would like to be able to again enjoy 

meals with our camping friends at the ta-

bles, happy hours, bonfires and games. 

All of our luncheons and camping this 

spring have been cancelled, but we are s�ll planning to have the Irish Fest Rally at 

the An�que Acres site north of Cedar Falls on July 30 to August 2, provided the 

City of Waterloo does not cancel the event.  The latest news from the Fest plan-

ners says that they will not be able to have as large an area and as many entertain-

ers as they had hoped, but the event will s�ll be similar to the 2018 Fes�val.  The 

promoters state that July 17
th

 is their drop dead” date and we will try to let our 

club members know if they decide to cancel the event. 
 

John Heckman 
 

Ed. Note: John’s informa�on indicated July 17
th

 as the latest date for a “go-no go” 

decision, but in a conversa�on with Norm on June 18
th

, he stated that July 1
st

 was 

the cri�cal date.  We’ll keep everyone posted. 

June 24, 2020    
Editors- Chuck & Doris Jean Cabalka 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 
JULY 30 RALLY PLANNED , WHETHER OR NOT 

At this �me, the IRISH FEST RALLY, scheduled for Thursday, July 30
th

 to Sunday, 

August 2
nd

 in Waterloo, IA is s�ll a go.  Informa�on obtained from Hosts Nor-

man and Linda Beu indicated that the Irish Fest CommiCee will decide by July 

1
st

 whether the celebra�on will proceed, or not.  If the 6-foot social distancing 

or other restric�ons are s�ll in effect, indica�ons are that the celebra�on will 

be cancelled.  There are already problems with the entertainment, since a 

number of the acts come from Ireland and travel restric�ons have taken a toll 

in that regard.  However, assuming that the fes�val WILL proceed, anyone 

planning to aCend needs to get in touch with Norm by phone at 319-240-1013 

or by email at lindabeu.60@gmail.com.  Two years ago Norm was able to get 

discounted �ckets and plans to do so again this year, assuming the fes�val oc-

curs.  When contac�ng Norm, you must let him know if you plan to aCend the 

celebra�on in downtown Waterloo.  Norm will obtain the required �ckets and 

you will need to reimburse him, either in person when arriving at the rally or 

by mail if you do not aCend.  He is good enough to obtain and pay for the �ck-

ets, in advance out of his own pocket, and MUST be reimbursed, whether you 

aCend, or not. 
 

Norm and Club President John Heckman have discussed the rally and decided 

that, should the Irish Fest be cancelled, we will s�ll have a July 30 - August 2  

Iowa Club Rally at the An�que Acres rally site north of Cedar Falls, IA.  So, at 

this �me, there are plans to gather for a rally of one type, or the other, on July 

30
th

.  Hope to see you at An�que Acres.  It has been a long �me! 

MEMBERS PAID SINCE DIRECTORY 
 

7485 LINDSAY, Jim & Darlene (*) 
 1311 Dunrobin Rd                                (2020) 
 Naperville, IL 60540 
 630-699-5011  (Jim) 
 708-205-6494  (Darlene) 
 jelindsay6@sbcglobal.net 
 
5256    MONSON, Patricia & PESCE, Ulises (*) 
 520 East Plum Creek Road                 (2020) 
 Sioux Falls, SD  57105 
 605-220-0192 (cell) (Patricia) 
 pkmonson@mac.com  (Patricia) 
 605-261-3488 (cell) (Ulises) 
 upesce@mac.com  (Ulises) 
 
11092 PLATT, Kenneth & Ratree (*) 
 3620 Woodland St                                              (2018) 
 Ames, IA 50014 
 515-450-0029 (Kenneth) 
 515-450-0030 (Ratree) 
 ratreeplaC@msn.com 
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IOWA AIRSTREAM CLUB DEALER SPOTLIGHT 
 

Bill Thomas Camper Sales, Inc. 

101 Thomas R.V. Way 
Wentzville, MO 63385 

1-800-367-5767 
www.btcamper.com 

 

US Adventure RV 

5120 N. Brady Street 
Davenport, IA 52806 
Phone: 563-468-4678 

www.usadventurerv.com 
Service Only 

 

RV One 

Superstores, Inc. 
1400 Northridge Circle 

Altoona, IA  50009 
Phone:  515-280-1026 

BIRTHDAYS 

MAY 
  1  - Paul Ryan 
  9  - Karen Kvidera 
 17 - Norm VanKlompenburg 

JUNE 
   3 - Doug Ford 
   9 - Tom Herron 
 20 - Toni Whitehouse 

 ANNIVERSARIES 

MAY 
  5 - Don & Sue Storjohann 

JUNE 
  3 - Eli & Kay 
13 - Dale & Joan Lafrentz 
16 - Doug & Deb Ford 
26 - John & Carol Heckman 
26 - Paul & June 

RYAN’S CELEBRATE THEIR ANNIVERSARY 
Paul and June Ryan 

and their children 

are hos�ng an open 

house to celebrate 

the Ryan’s 65
th

 wed-

ding anniversary.  

The event will run 

from 2:00 PM to 

4:00 PM on the 

aNernoon of Satur-

day, August 8
th

 and 

all Iowa Airstream 

Club members are 

invited to aCend.  

The event will be at the Waubonsie Park Campground in Cantril, IA.  Paul and June 

are the summer hosts at the campground at the west edge of Cantril.  The couple 

have reserved a building at the campground for the celebra�on.  There are a lim-

ited number of camping spaces which June has blocked out (there are only 11 total 

spaces in the campground) so, if you plan to take your Airstream, you need to get 

in touch with June as quickly as possible.    She will be releasing the unneeded spac-

es in a couple of weeks, so �me is of the essence.  Also, in order to know how many 

guests to plan for, you are asked to contact either Paul or June.  Their phone num-

bers are 641-233-8556 for Paul and 641-455-9444 for June.  Their email address is 

jpryan341@gmail.com.   The campground address is 610 W. North St., Cantril, IA 

52542.  The GPS coordinates are 40
o
38'43.07"N and 92

o
04'35.53"W. The reloca�on 

of IA Hwy. 2 bypassed Cantril, so aCendees will need to enter town at either the 

east or west connec�ng streets (Old Hwy. 2 from the east or County Road V-64 

from the west).   Since the celebra�on is on a Saturday, when the store hours are 

8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, this would be a good �me to stop in at the Old Dutchman 

Store and get some of those things that you can’t always find at your home stores.  

Hope to see a lot of you there to help Paul and June celebrate this milestone occa-

sion. 
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SCOTT & JODI’S “FIX-IT” 
Several Iowa Club members, as 

well as other Airstream own-

ers, have made use of ScoC 

Jensen’s new RV repair busi-

ness, with very sa�sfying re-

sults.  ScoC and Jodi are affili-

ate members of the Iowa Club.  

Congratula�ons to the couple 

as they embark on a new ven-

ture. 

When people hear that my 

husband and I just celebrated 

our 60th wedding anniver-

sary, they inevitably ask us 

the secret to our long, suc-

cessful marriage. In response, 

my husband will smile sweet-

ly, nod my way, and explain, 

“We both love me.” 

From Reader’s Digest 
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IOWA UNIT WBCCI 
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WHEN, OH WHEN, WILL WE RALLY AGAIN? 
Wouldn’t you know it?  Your newsleCer team was plan-

ning to go the Swiss Fes�val Rally in Sugarcreek, OH at 

the end of September, but that has been scrapped, 

thanks to COVID-19.  There were already two other cou-

ples who planned to travel with them; Dale and Joan 

Lafrenz and Norm and Linda Beu.  There may have even 

been others who wanted to join the caravan.  But, not 

now.  Dale called Chuck on Saturday morning (the 20
th

) 

to let him know that he (Dale) had talked to Larry 

Kurkowski (the rally chairman) and Larry had received 

no�ce from Sugarcreek that the fes�val had been can-

celled.  A check of the fes�val website revealed that the 

informa�on was true.  They are now scheduling the next 

Swiss Fes�val for October 1
st

 and 2
nd

 in 2021.  Hopefully, 

there won’t be any crazy virus floa�ng around next year 

and we can all get together in Sugarcreek. 

DON STORJOHANN FEELING BETTER 
Your newsleCer team called the Storjohann residence 

on June 18
th

 and Chuck talked to both Sue and Don.  

Don was released from the hospital about a week ago 

aNer having heart problems.  He said he has slowed 

down and he can only work about 15 minutes before 

having to rest for about an hour.  However, he sound-

ed like the Don we all know and he and Sue are con-

templa�ng possible trips to Michigan or to the North-

east this fall.  He has been working on their trailer and 

that is good news.  Like most of us, they are anxious to 

get out and do some camping with their Airstream. 

 MESSAGE TO AIRSTREAM MEMBERS 
It has been several months since the last newsleCer, 

but there just hasn’t been much to report.  The Covid

-19 pandemic has put a halt to just about everything.  

If you are like your newsleCer team, trips to the su-

permarket and doctor’s office are about all there is to 

do, although things seem to be relaxing a liCle more.  

It s�ll makes one wonder whether you should go out 

more, or not.  We trust all of you are doing well and 

escaping the “bug”.  If any of you have any news, 

PLEASE send it to us.  We s�ll want to keep the Iowa 

Club connected.  Stay Safe!  Stay Healthy!                              

                                      Chuck and Doris Jean 

MEMBERS ADDED TO DIRECTORY FOR 2020 
A hearty welcome to those units who are now members 

of the Iowa Airstream Club.  They come to our group by 

way of becoming new members, paying dues and/or 

transfer from other clubs.  Those listed on the front page 

of this newsleCer are Jim & Darlene Lindsay of Naperville, 

IL, Patricia Monson & Ulises Pesce of Sioux Falls, SD and  

Kenneth & Ratree PlaC of Ames, IA.  Four others were 

noted in the April issue:  Kathy Denny, Clive, IA, John 

MoffiC, Boone, IA, Kent & Janice Rosenberg , Urbandale, 

IA and Cynthia, Vorhees, Waukee, IA.  Phone numbers 

and email addresses, where known, are included in each 

of the lis�ngs so it will be easy to give a personal gree�ng 

to those who live near you. 

This is a no�ce posted on the screen at the church 

Chuck and Doris Jean aCend in Apache Junc�on.  It 

reads, “Love everyone.  I’ll sort them out later.”  

THE FOLLOWING ARE ALL FROM READER’S DIGEST 

A man goes to the doctor, concerned about his wife's hear-

ing. The doctor says, "Stand behind her and say something 

and tell me how close you are when she hears you." The 

man goes home, sees his wife in the kitchen, cu)ng car-

rots on the countertop. About 15 feet away he says, 

"Honey, what's for dinner?" Nothing. He gets halfway to 

her and repeats the same ques0on. Nothing. Very con-

cerned, he gets right behind her and asks again "What's 

for dinner?" She turns around and says "For the THIRD 

0me, beef stew!"  

 

I just read that 4,153,237 people got married last year. Not 

to cause any trouble, but shouldn’t that be an even num-

ber?  

A police officer in a small town stopped a driver speeding 

down the main street. The driver said he could explain why 

he was speeding, but the police officer said he was going 

to put him in jail un0l the Chief got back, but lucky for the 

driver that the chief will be in a good mood because he is 

at his daughter's wedding. The driver said, "Don't count on 

it. I'm the groom."  

 

My sister Tina was telling her husband, Kay, about a won-

derful program she had watched on TV. The show gave a 

na0onal award to heroic people who put themselves in 

grave danger to help out someone they hardly knew. Kay 

replied, “That sounds a lot like ge)ng married.”  


